
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 14th June 2024 

DUDLEY NEWS 

RAINBOW MUFTI DAY  
On Wednesday 19th June, POD have organised a mufti day for the children and are asking in return that 
children bring in an item in their class colour for the RAINBOW Raffle taking place at the Summer Fayre.  
Information about your class colour are on the poster later in the newsletter. The Summer Fayre is being 
held on Saturday 6th July and details of this can be found on the poster featured in our newsletter to-
day.  If you are able to help organise or help on the day (even for a short amount of time) please do 
speak to a member of POD.  Thank you.   
 
COMMEMORATING D-DAY AT DUDLEY 

On Thursday 6th June, Dudley remembered and commemorated the 80th anniversary of D-Day.  The day 

started with an assembly delivered by Mr Maclean, followed by activities in class to help children under-

stand the importance of this historical event.  In the afternoon, the children enjoyed eating a picnic 

lunch together in the playground and dancing to some 1940s music!  We hope you enjoy the photo-

graphs featured in today’s newsletter.   

 

VIOLIN LESSONS 

Just a note that new beginner violin lessons will be starting in September.  if you wish your child to take 
part you will need to register them at www.createmusic.org.uk as soon as possible so groups and hire 
instruments can be organised. Information on fees can be found on their website. 
Children currently in Reception can apply as well as the children in Year 1.  If your child is moving to All 
Saints School, you may also apply as Jenny Benwell, our violin teacher, will be delivering lessons there 
too.  
 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The Library service is once again holding its summer reading challenge and this year’s 
theme is all about getting creative.  This is a lovely event for the children to take part in 
and encourage a visit to our local library.  Please see the leaflet later in the newsletter 
today, which gives details of this event or visit https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 
INSET DAYS 
A reminder that next Thursday and Friday, 20th & 21st June are INSET days at Dudley and we will be 
closed to all children.  Thank you.   
 

DUDLEY SPORTS DAY  

We will be holding our annual sports day on Wednesday 10th July, which will take place in Sacred Heart 

field, located next to Dudley.   The timings are as follows:  

 

EYFS 9.15 - 10.30am  

Yr1 10.45 - 12pm 

Yr2 1.30 - 2.45pm   

 

Further information will be provided nearer the time, but 

we do hope you are able to join us.   

http://www.createmusic.org.uk
mailto:https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
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DUDLEY DIARY DATES 

19th June  -  Mufti day for Rainbow Raffle  

20th June & 21st June - INSET DAYS 

5th July  - Great British Dudley Bake Off 

6th July  -  Summer Fayre 1pm - 3pm 

10th July  -  Sports Day  

11th July - Zumba show to parents (after school)  

19th July - Dudley Pirate Day (pirate fancy dress 

may be worn)  

Tuesday 23rd July  -  Last day of Term 6 

More summer dates to follow soon... 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a great start to Term 6 and the children have returned to our academy with such a positive 

and determined attitude. They have produced some fantastic work and have enjoyed the new and  

exciting topics this term. We hope you have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on   

Monday.  

Mr Maclean, Mrs Luke & The Dudley Team  

SAFEGUARDING CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Designated Safeguarding team (for Dudley  

Infant Academy) -  

DSL@dudleyinfantacademy.org.uk 

David Marks (Chair of Local Board)   

d.marks@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 

DUDLEY VALUES  

A big well done to Delilah who com-

pleted the Race for Life 5K run in just 

41 minutes! Delilah raised £260 for 

Cancer UK which is a fantastic 

achievement.  What a wonderful ex-

ample of kindness, determination 

and resilience.     

 

 

REQUESTS FOR HOLIDAY IN TERM TIME 

The academy has received an unprecedented number of re-
quests for absence during term time this year. The majority of 
these are for family holidays and a high number have been re-
quested for this term. Please be advised that in line with Local 
Authority expectations, these requests will not be authorised 
and a fixed penalty notice could be requested.  There are 13 
weeks available during the school year that the children are 
not in school. 6 weeks of these are during the summer months.      
 
Did you know…..  
This is time of the academic year that teachers are completing 
end of year academic attainment and progress assessments for 
children. Any absence can impact upon the teachers ability to 
make accurate judgments, particularly if a key area of the 
taught curriculum has been missed by a pupil. For children in 
EYFS this relates to whether or not they will have achieved a 
Good Level of Development (GLD) in line with the 17 Early 
Learning Goals. For children in Years 1 & 2, this will be meas-
ured against the taught curriculum and whether or not children 
are at Age Related Expectations (ARE).  With this in mind, we 
would ask that every child’s education is supported by ensur-
ing that they attend school regularly.      
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 












